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19th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 6 - World of Work Week – Fried Frank Law Firm 

As part of our upcoming World of Work week, Year 6 pupils will be visiting Fried Frank Law 
Firm in London Liverpool Street. Here they will receive an introduction about what it is like 
working at a law firm alongside a careers workshop. 

Trip dates: 

6KW: Tuesday 3rd June (Leave – 9:30am, Return – 2:30pm) 

6DC: Tuesday 3rd June (Leave – 10:30am, Return – 3:30pm) 

6OO: Wednesday 4th June (Leave – 9:30am, Return – 2:30pm) 

We require x2 parent volunteers per class to accompany us on this trip. We will be travelling 
on the bus to Dagenham Heathway and then getting the underground from there. If you can 
accompany us, please email the school office to register your interest. We will aim to 
confirm helpers by Friday 23rd May. 

Please also ensure you complete the Inspire Work form attached to provide photo 
permission. If you require a paper copy please come to the front office, 

All pupils require a packed lunch as we will be eating lunch at the venue. 

Kind Regards, 

Year 6 Team 



 

 

 


